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0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518 

Tel: 01494 727469 Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk 

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

15th  October, Twenty – Eighth Sunday, 2023 Year A 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 14th Oct 5.00 pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 15th Oct  8.00am Latin Mass 

9.30am Parish Mass 

Sat 21st Oct 5.00pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 22nd Oct  9.30am Parish Mass 

Sat 14th Oct 6.15 pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 15th Oct  9.00am Polish Mass 

11. 00am Parish Mass 

Sat 21st Oct 6.15pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 22nd Oct  11.00am Parish Mass 

Benediction: Fri (6.30pm) Benediction: Fri (9.00am) 

Confessions: Confessions: 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Emily Taylor RIP), Sun (Pauline Gilgour 

RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Anne Parsons, good health), Sun 
(Hannah Walsh RIP) 

 

Mass Time Changes at Our Lady’s: This is to inform the Parish 
community that from Sunday 29th October 2023 the Latin 
Mass time will be moved from 8am to 12pm. The last 8am 
Mass will be on next Sunday 22nd October. Accordingly, our 
Parish Mass (English) will be moved from 9.30am to 9am on 
all Sundays from Sunday 29th October. Please note, the 
Children’s Liturgy will be conducted in the Guild Room from 
that Sunday. 

 

No Weekday Masses: I am way from Monday 16th October to 
Friday 20th October, attending Annual Priest’s Retreat. This is 
something mandatory for us, and it is going to be at the 
Franciscan Centre, Godalming, Surrey. There will be fifteen 
other priests attending the retreat with me. Please pray for us, 
and I do assure my humble prayers for all of you. We shall 
resume the regular weekday Masses after my return. 

 

Baptism: Please pray for Casper Lawrence, who will be 
Baptised by Deacon Gerard Felix this Saturday 14th October 
1.30pm at Our Lady’s Church. The child’s parents are Jeff and 
Holley. 

 

Youth Meeting: Note change of date - Our next meeting will be 
on Tuesday 17th October at 5pm in St. Aidan’s Hall. Parents, 
kindly remember the date and bring your children. 

 

Next Monthly Lunch at St. Aidan’s will be on 
Sunday 22nd October, 1pm in the Parish Hall. The cost is 
£4 per person. The sign-up sheet is in the narthex. 

 

CAFOD Family Fast Day Collection: The second collection last 
weekend went very well. We have received generous 
contributions from both our Churches. St. Aidan’s: £520.20, 
and cheques of £280 payable to CAFOD. Our Lady’s: £527.80. 

 

Booklet on Pilgrimage to Rome: There is a beautiful booklet 
prepared by Sam & Joanna, which contains pictures, short 
descriptions, and the places the pilgrims visited in Rome. The 
copies are available in all our churches. I encourage you to have 
a look. Appreciation to those involved in this wonderful 
initiative. 

The Chiltern Foodbank: Please continue with tinned meat & 
tuna, sponge & rice puddings, custard and UHT Milk. 

 

Rosary Evening in October: You are invited to join in a 
beautiful, peaceful evening of rosary, litany, reading, music and 
prayer ministry, on Wednesday 25th October, at 7.30pm, at 
St. Augustine's, Amersham Hill, High Wycombe, HP13 6NZ. 
Come and find the peace you’re looking for. Bring your family 
and friends. Everyone is welcome. 

 

Sincere Gratitude: Many of you may know Brenda Johnson, 
who helped Chess Valley Churches Together as its Secretary 
for 25 years. We thank her for the sincere dedication and 
commendable service. We also appreciate Brenda for her 
availability to continue as one of the members of the 
committee. 

 

BLAZE 2024: This time, Bishop David has expressed his wish 
to meet the young people of the Diocese at BLAZE through 
smaller events, allowing the team and himself to connect with 
them on a more personal level. Hence, there will be three 
separate days for North, Central and South Pastoral Areas. 
Bookings will still be offered on a first come, first served basis. 
As in previous years, we will open bookings in January and will 
provide details nearer the time. The format of the day will 
remain the same with group time together, workshops and 
mass with Bishop David to close the day. The possible three 
dates are Saturday 11th May 2024, Saturday 1st June 2024, 
Saturday 15th June 2024. The available date in our Pastoral 
Area will be notified later. 

 

Tap N Go Machine Collection Last week at OL: £152.00 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £380.15 
Standing Order: £361.00 

St. Aidan’s: £343.93 
Standing Order: £797.00 

Thank You 
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